
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club
General Membership MeeƟng October 2, 2019

Board of Directors:
President, Richard Hillyer W2RWH                            Program Director, Joe MusƟon KG4WLG
Vice President, Richard Wiczalkowski KD4WMR     Emergency Coordinator, Rick Sochon N1OV
Treasurer, Ed Blecher KD2LAU                                    StaƟon Trustee, Bob Goldberg WA4M
Secretary, Judy Wozniak K4WOZ

Richard Hillyer, President, called the meeƟng to order at 2:00 PM.  Mr. Hillyer, the Board of
Directors and the members recognized the former club officers for all their good work over the
years.   The club thanks and appreciates Mr.  Michael  Friolet  AG3K for his  fourteen years of
service  
Including the past several years as equipment manager.  The club also thanks and appreciates 
Mr. Jim Key KI4TMX for his many years of service to the club.  Job well done gentlemen.

Treasurer Report:  Ed reported there are 75 members and the Treasury Balance is $4,669.28.  
Ed announced that 22 people are coming to the October 12, 2019 picnic to date.  The cost is 
$5.00 payable at the event.  Volunteers would be appreciated.  Ed also explained the updated 
Bylaws to the membership which will be voted on at the November General meeƟng.

New Business:  Mr. Joel Bahl KQ0J is the new equipment manager. 
The NominaƟng CommiƩee of Jim Key KI4TMX and Pat Masterson KE2LJ will propose the Board 
of Directors for 2020 at the November General meeƟng which will be voted on at the 
December General meeƟng.
Program Director, Mr. Joe MusƟon reminded everyone that the commiƩee meets the first 
Friday of the month at 2:30 PM in the club radio room.
 
Program:  Mr. Bill Barron W1WAB gave a wonderful presentaƟon and power point on Net 
OperaƟons.

Thank you to the 29 members and guest Mr. Bill Miller N1CDO for aƩending this month’s 
meeƟng.  Mr. Richard Wiczalkowski was absent.

MeeƟng closed at 3:00 PM


